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RE: Thanks‏

	From:
	 Santhi Chidambaram (santhichidam@hotmail.com) 

	Sent:
	29 January 2009 16:51:35

	To: 
	lsperode@sancharnet.in

	Cc: 
	Alagappan Chidambaram (achidam@hotmail.com)


Dear Sr Mercy
 
I am pleased to hear from you that all went well. I'd like to 
mention that it was a collective decision by the executive committee of 
our 'Northern Tamil Association' in the UK and we will pass on your kind words and acknowledgement to the members of the organisation. It would be sufficient if you had addressed the receipt to the Association.
 
our website: www.northerntamilassociation.co.uk
 
best wishes for continued success in your great service
with regards
Santhi Chidambaram




From: lsperode@sancharnet.in
To: santhichidam@hotmail.com
Subject: Thanks
Date: Thu, 29 Jan 2009 20:55:26 +0530


Dear Mrs. Santhi Chidambaram,

Warm greetings and best wishes from the Little Sisters of the poor. With deep gratitude I write these few lines to thank both of you very much for your thoughtful charity to give us such generous donation of Rs.50,000/- which just this morning we received from Mrs. Veronica. Thanks a lot. May God bless you abundantly and reward you for your kind charity to the poor. Our gratitude to you is our prayers for all your intentions and for your family. Please be sure of our grateful prayers. I have given the receipt as Veronica has asked for 750pounds. If you need any other letter surely will do it. All God’s blessings.

Once again A BIG THANKS TO YOU Mrs. Santhi & Mr. Chidambaram.

 With kind regards

Yours gratefully,

Sr.Mercy

